Corrected Notice of Planning Application

Project: County of Marin (DPW - Sign) Coastal Development Permit
Project ID: P4278 APN(s): 102-061-03

Project Address: 599 Dillon Beach Road, Tomales
Applicant: The Department of Public Works, Mary Hobson, 415-473-6519

Project Planner:  Sabrina Cardoza
(415) 473-3607
scardoza@marincounty.org

Project Summary: The applicant, the Department of Public Works, requests Coastal Development Permit
approval to install a freestanding LED electronic message sign at the county-owned and
operated Tomales Fire Station. The sign face would be 7.5 feet long and 3.4 feet tall and
25.5 square feet. The structure would reach a maximum height of approximately 6.9 feet
above existing grade. The project is in the Coastal Zone.

This notice is to correct the previous notice mailed on October 2, 2023, which provided October 15, 2023 as
the last date to submit a hearing request. No public hearing on this application will be held unless a written
request for such a hearing is received by October 20, 2022. If you wish to request a public hearing, please
email me at scardoza@marincounty.org or mail a written request to my attention at the Marin County Planning
Division, 3501 Civic Center Drive, Suite 308, San Rafael, California, 94903.

More information about this application is available online at
http://www.marincounty.org/depts/cd/divisions/planning/projects, where projects are listed for the
West Marin area.
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